
 

In the lead up to the Brandon School Board Trustee by-election on October 25, 

2023, The Brandon Sun, Brandon University, the Brandon Teachers’ Association, 

CUPE Local 737, and Westman Communications invite you to attend a candidates’ 

debate for Ward 1 and Ward 2. 

These public debates, which will be held at Brandon University’s Evan’s Theater, will 

be live streamed by WCGtv on their website and also rebroadcast at a later date.  

The Brandon Sun will provide news coverage and commentary. 

 

OCTOBER 18, 2023 

7:00 p.m. 


